
A Note from the Principal 
Last night was a great night to be a Pirate! With the constant 
flow of students and families joining us throughout the 
evening, the two hours Mrs. Rajan and I stood by the doors 
seemed to pass by in the blink of an eye. Your enthusiastic 
turnout at our annual Open House underscores the dedication, 
commitment, and partnership you demonstrate in your child's education. Our chosen One Word for the year is 
Committed, and last night's event exemplified that commitment extends well beyond the confines of our school 
walls. As families, your dedication to your child's education is truly amazing. Thank you! 

Next week each bus will be participating in a mandatory bus evacuation drill. This ensures the safety of all our bus 
riders. In addition to the drill, Mrs. Rajan, Officer Mahoney, and I will review our expectations for behavior on the 
bus. These expectations will be further discussed during our next school-wide assembly in October. 

I am excited to share that our CKLA program officially kicked off this week. We are wholeheartedly committed to its 
successful implementation and eagerly anticipate watching our students' literacy skills and knowledge flourish as a 
result. For more information on this program, please take a moment to watch this brief video. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to the Jacobs School. We are Stronger Together! 

─Mr. Shaw    

Jacobs School Blue Notes 

September 14, 2023 

Mark Your Calendar! 
Sep 18─School Safety & Emergency Preparedness 

Forum 7PM @ HHS 
Sep 27─12:15 Dismissal 
Oct 9─Indigenous Peoples’ Day, no school 
Oct 10-13─Fire Safety Week 
Oct 16-20─Bus Safety Week 
Oct 18─Early Dismissal 1:00 
Oct 25─Early Dismissal 12:15 

Send Us Your RAD Photos! 
Send photos of your RAD Pirates having fun 
in their Core Value T-Shirts or school colors 
to Mrs. Rajan at lrajan@town.hull.ma.us! 

We’ll include them in our Assembly Slide Show 
and maybe even here in the Blue Notes! 

Click here for monthly menus! 

JASPER IS BACK! 
JASPER, the Jacobs After School Program 
for Enrichment & Recreation, is back for 
the 2023-2024 school year! If you have a 
hobby or skill that you’d like to teach our 
students, please fill out the attached form 
and return it to Mrs. Anna Wilson. If you 

have any questions please email Mrs. 
Wilson at acerilli@town.hull.ma.us 

The Hull Public Schools admits students and makes available to them its advantages, privileges, and course of study without regard to race, including, but not limited to, hair texture, hair type, hair length 
and protective hairstyles, limited English proficiency, color, national origin, age, gender identity, sex, religion, sexual orientation, disability, or homelessness. 
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